Jennifer Beesley

From: ] e e

Sent: Monday, 11 May, 2020 11:41 AM

To: Jennifer Beesley

Subject: Re: Application for Tree Works - Applegrove, Hook Norton Road, Sibford Ferris
Hi Jennifer,

Apologies, I'd say a maximum 3 metres.,
Kind Regards,

Amy

On 11 May 2020, at 10:50, Jennifer Beesley <Jennifer.Beesley@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Taylor

Thank you for submitting your application for tree works.
On checking, it seems that you have not specified in metres the amount T2 x Beech is to be

Crown reduced.
So that | can process the application, please provide written confirmation of the amount to

be done in metres by return emaiil.
Once received, | will register the application.

Thank you.
Regards

Jenny Beesley
Administrative Officer
Environmental Services

Direct Dial: 01295 221916

internal Extension: 7025

Email: jennifer.beesley@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Cherwell District Council carry out MOT's for local residents and businesses at it's Thorpe Lane
Depot in Banbury. Book online www.cherwell.gov.uk/motbookings or phone 01295 221916

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the
sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out
your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).
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